Kent, Nicola 7419

From:

Bill Kingswell

Sent:

Tuesday, 4 September 2012 11:46 AM

To:

Stedman, Terry

Subject:

Re: Barrett

Not yet. My advice was that we should close it and develop replacement services both day centres and NGO respite. I think he will want to talk to you when we come out next week.

Bill K

----Original Message-----From: Terry Stedman

To: Bill Kingswell

Sent: 04/09/2012 10:18:35

Subject: Barrett

Hi Bill

Was there any advice from the DDG about the next step with BArrett. We ahve a meeting this afternoon at which we were going to discuss how and what to advise the staff. Advising that we have no further info is OK.

Regards Terry

Dr Terry Stedman Director of Clinical Services The Park: Centre for Mental Health Cnr Ellerton Drive and Wolston Park Rd Wacol Q 4076

'<u>www.health.qld.gov.au/the_park</u> SEE WEBSITE FOR CHANGED ROAD ACCESS